From

Director,
Women & Child Development Department,
Panchkula, Haryana

To

AI Protection-cum-Prohibiiton Officers,
Ol/o Mahila Thana, Haryana.

Memo. No. 1382 [-k2—  cons/wcDi2023/Dated: 20]!{ ) 23
Subject :- Collaboration with LAFLAWS.

Kindly find the enclosed letter received from Smt. Malvika Singh, Member
LAFLAWS on behalf of Dr. Deipa Singh, Chairperson LAFLAWS on the subject cited above.

In this context, it is intimated that LAFLAWS is a registered society focused at
providing free legal aid to women through their dedicated team of women lawyers.

Hence, you are hereby directed to coordinate with them for providing free legal aid
to women through their dedicated team of women lawyers.

Assistant District Attorney

for Director,Women & Child Development Deptt;
Haryana, Panchkula.yy,__
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Fwd: Collaboration with LAFLAWS

| message

deipa lawyer <deipalawyer@gmail.com> Tue, Nov 7, 2023 at 4:15 PM
To: consultantwed@gmail.com

Sent from my iIPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: deipa lawyer <deipalawyer@gmail.com>
Date: 7 November 2023 at 4:14:28 PM IST

To: comrissionerwcdhry@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Collaboration with LAFLAWS

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Malvika Singh <maalvikasingh@gmail.com>
Date: 7 November 2023 at 4:10:10 PM IST

To: Mom <deipalawyer@gmail.com>

Subject: Fwd: Collaboration with LAFLAWS

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Malvika Singh <maalvikasmgh@amall com>
Date: 20 October 2023 at 9:59:46 PM IST

TU: CommssOnNervcanry (ol jman.con

Cc: Mom <deipalawyer@gmail.com=

Subject: Collaboration with LAFLAWS

Dear worthy Commissioner ma'am

| write to you on behalf of our Chairperson Dr. Deipa Singh, Legal Awareness
and Free Legal Aid for Women Society (the LAFLAWS).

LAFLAWS is a registered society focused at providing free legal aid to women

® through our dedicated team of women lawyers. We have provided free legal aid
to women in various court cases such as matrimonial, land dispute, criminal,
disability related etc.

Through this email it is our endeavour to enter into some collaboration with the
Department of Women and Child Development Haryana - so that we may be
able to contribute to issues related with women and children with our niche skill
set of helping providing access to justice. This is the link to our

website 1] wwn laflaws i

We look forward to hearing from you regarding any kind of collaboration where
our expertise may be well utilised.

Best Regards
on Behalf of Dr Deipa Singh, Chairperson LAFLAWS
Malvika Singh, Member LAFLAWS
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